March 27, 2009
Dennis Moss, Administrative Law Judge 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
Puget Sound Energy 

Docket UE-082128
Dear Judge Moss:  

By letter dated March 24, 2009, the parties stated that they would advise the Commission if they would be unable to file their settlement stipulation today.  Please be advised that the parties are diligently working on the settlement stipulation, but are unlikely to file their agreement as first predicted.  We now expect to file no later than Wednesday, April 1, 2009. Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or concerns regarding that schedule.

Please advise if this is acceptable.

Sincerely,

ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM
Assistant Attorney General 
RDC:klg
Enclosure
cc:  
Parties

